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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Owner, Bright and Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Hector:

I received your newspaper clipping on the profile of yourself. I was
indeed very glad to see that the reporter gave a fairly good, and what
I think to be correct, profile of yourself. It is about time that some
of these articles began to appear in the national press.

I have not heard further from Louie Martin in regard to that matter in
which I phoned you about. I suppose the process is still on. It seems
to me that it has taken a long time to get your points of view across
to the general public, but now it seems that they are firmly established.
With a new year coming up before us, please count on me to assist you in
whatever endeavor you may undertake. We have much to do in both the
domestic and international fronts on the various subjects which were
written up on your profile.

The family and I are well and we wish you a belated Happy New Year.
Please say hello to some of my friends the next time you are on radio.

El~,

Vicente T. Ximenes


